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Parent/Carer Consultations 
Thank you to those of you who were able to meet with the staff this week for our 
parent/carer consultation meetings. I hope you enjoyed looking at your child’s 
workbooks and speaking to the staff about how your child is progressing with their 
learning.  
Your Views Matter 
Thank you also to those of you who took the time to complete a ‘parent voice’ 
sheet.  I am  always very pleased to hear/read your views.   All your comments 
inform our decision-making and they will again be used as we move forward into 
the last few terms of this academic year.  
PTFA 
Thank you to those of you who have supported the PTFA this week by bringing in a 
Bag2School on Thursday or by buying disco tickets. 
Red Nose Day 
Children enjoyed all things Red Nose Day inspired on Friday. Children learnt about 
the value of supporting Comic Relief in assembly and had great fun completing their 
sponsored events.   To raise funds children took on the challenge of: 

 Star Jumps 

 Bounce Ball 

 Bunny Hops 

 Skipping (with rope or hoop) 

 Hop Scotch 
The children completed as many of each challenge as possible in three minutes.  
Thank you to family and friends who have sponsored the children, we have so far 
raised £439 with sponsorship money still coming in!  Well done everybody!  Please 
ensure all monies are sent to school by Thursday, 21st March so that we can 
announce the total in next week’s newsletter.                                              Helen Comfort 
 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 18th March 2019                   NO CLUBS! 
Monday, 18th March – Class 5 Cake Sale - Class 4 children to bring in cakes to sell.  Please remember no nuts as we have children  
                                          with nut allergies.  The cake sale will take place after school in the playground at 3pm. 
                                        -3pm PTFA Spring Disco Tickets on Sale in the gazebo – LAST CHANCE TO BUY 
Tuesday, 19th March – Class 4 Trip  
                                        -Class 3 Trip 
Wednesday, 20th March – Response deadline for Classes 1 & 2 trip 
Thursday, 21st March – Girls’ Football Tournament – selected pupils     
                                        – Response deadline for Class R Mother’s Day Stay and Play                                                                                                                
Friday, 22nd March – Response deadline for Class 4 Residential Trip 
                                   - PTFA Spring Discos – 3:15pm-4:15pm Yrs R, 1 and 2 / 4:20pm-5:30pm Yrs 3, 4, 5 and 6  

 
                                    
 

 

The Week Ahead! 

   
w/e 8th  & 15th March 2019 
Class 1 – Darshhi & Riley 
Class 2 – Henry & Rylie 
Class 3 – All of Class 3, Kitty, Gracey, Rosie & Jayden  
Class 4 – Zachariah & Sophie M 
Class 5 – George & Gracie 
Class 6 – Anthea & Harry 

Star Awards 
 

                                     
 

w/e 15th March 2019 
Class R – 95.9%  
Class 1 – 98.2%  
Class 2 – 94.8% 
Class 3 – 97.6% 
Class 4 – 96% 
Class 5 – 94.8% 
Class 6 – 96.8% 
Whole school – 96.3% 

Attendance 

   Lunch Menu:  Week 3 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Class 5 cake sale will take 
place after school at 3pm 
on Monday, 18th March.  
Cakes will be sold at 25p 
each or £1 for five.  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 5 Cake 
Sale 

 

 
 
 

Please note that all after 
school clubs have now 
finished for the term and all 
children need to be 
collected at 3.15pm every 
day.  
 

Clubs! 

 
 
 

Last chance to purchase 
your child’s ticket is on 
Monday, 18th March after 
school in the gazebo.  
Entry is by ticket only at a 
cost of £3.00 per child!  
The ticket price includes a 
drink, small snack and a 
glow stick.  Glow sticks will 
be available to purchase at 
the disco for 20p. 
 

PTFA Spring Disco 
 


